
EVERETT PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Everett, Washington 

Special Board Meeting

The Board of Directors of Everett School District No. 2, Snohomish County, Washington, 
held a special Board meeting as follows:  

Tuesday, June 29, 2010, 5:30 p.m.—Subject: Equity & Access—Garfield Elementary 
School, 2215 Pine Street, Everett, WA

Board members Kristie Dutton, Ed Petersen and Jeff Russell attended.  
Absent: Carol Andrews and Jessica Olson.

The purpose of the special meeting was for the Board to participate in a community 
engagement session concerning equity and access in order to gather input from a cross-
section of community members using a facilitated conversation design in which Board 
members participate.  

No action was taken.  The session ended at 8:30 p.m.
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